
The Babies & Children’s Memorial Garden 

Brick Order Form 

Nothing can ever prepare us for the loss of a loved one, especially the loss of a child. The Babies & Children’s 

Memorial Garden was designed to offer a place of peace and solace for grieving families. Engraved bricks are 

placed alongside the Garden’s pathway in dedication to a baby or child who has passed. We hope the pathway can 

pay as a beautiful tribute to the lives of these children. 

We hope you visit our Babies and Children’s Memorial Garden located across the street from the Pediatric 

Emergency Room. Wishing your family peace, comfort & strength to help you through this difficult time. 

Please print the message exactly as you would like it to appear on the brick, please account for spacing in the 

boxes below. 

First Line 

Second Line 

Third Line 

Applicant’s Information: 

Date Submitted: _________________________ 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

PHONE # 

EMAIL 

Please mail this form to: 

Babies & Children’s Memorial Garden 

c/o Stony Brook Children’s Hospital Administration 

100 Nicolls Road Stony Brook, NY 11790-8500 

HSC Level 5 room 087 

Or email: Childrens@stonybrookmedicine.edu


